
 

 

 

 

 

June 
5 

Neurodiversity 
Family Support Night 

By and for parents and other caregivers.  
Open to all.  

ECCO High School 
200 Monroe St. 

Behind the 4j district office 
Space generously offered by ECCO 6-8 p.m. 

Students from the University of Oregon Neurodiversity Alliance will share their 
experiences growing up neurodivergent, going to college as neurodivergent 
students, the importance having community and the social model of disability. 
The students will also share what they wish teachers & parents understood, 
the supports that helped them the most and the barriers that hindered their 
progress. Please come ready to ask your questions! 
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Topic  
 Interactive Q&A Panel with Neurodiverse UofO Students 

Questions: reframeourthinking@gmail.com 

Unfortunately, childcare is not available currently. 


